NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Sonoma, at a Regular Meeting on June 7, 2021, via
an electronic meeting platform, will conduct a public hearing at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may
be reached, to receive comments on the 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) and Water Shortage
Contingency Plan (WSCP), which are adopted every five years. The purpose of the UWMP and WSCP is to
consolidate information regarding water supply and demand, provide public information, and improve state-wide
water planning. In conjunction with the updates to the UWMP and WSCP, the community is given the opportunity
to give input on the City’s method of determining its urban water use target, the City’s implementation plan for
meeting said target and any impacts to the local economy resulting from this implementation plan.

The UWMP and WSCP may be reviewed at https://www.sonomacity.org/documents/draft-urban-water-
management-plan-2020/

Visit https://www.sonomacity.org/departments/city-council/ for the City Council meeting agenda and for links to
the virtual public hearing.

Public Response: Interested parties are invited to address any comments directly to the City Council, via email
to publiccomment@sonomacity.org by 5 p.m. on June 7, 2021. Public Comment will only be received by email
to the email listed above. Please refer to the meeting agenda for details. A staff report will normally be available
on the Thursday prior to the City Council meeting.

SPECIAL PUBLIC COMMENT INSTRUCTIONS DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC

Consistent with Executive Orders No.-25-20 and No. N-29-20 from the Executive Department of the State
of California and the Sonoma County Health Official’s March 17, 2020 Shelter in Place Order, the City
Council Chambers will not be physically open to the public and City Council Members will be
teleconferencing into the meeting via an electronic meeting platform. The meetings will continue to be live
streamed on the City’s CivicWeb Portal (sonomacity.civicweb.net) and YouTube Channel
(https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChZjUrg2rNLYxTgQHhFy-Tqg).

The City of Sonoma has, by resolution, adopted the time limits set forth in California Civil Procedure Section
1094.6. Pursuant to these time limits and those set forth in Cal. Gov’t Code Section 65009, should any member
of the public seek judicial review of a decision on the project, such action must be filed and served no later than
the ninetieth day following the date of the administrative decision.

If you challenge any action taken at a public hearing on any of the above applications in court, you may be limited
to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing(s) described in this notice, or in
written correspondence delivered to the City at, or prior to, the public hearing.

Date of Notice: May 21, 2021 and May 28, 2021

David A. Storer, AICP
Planning & Community Services Director
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